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Dear Parents & Guardians, 

As the Director of Robotics at Cranbrook Schools, I sincerely thank you for choosing to send your children to the 
Robotics Day Camp of Cranbrook Schools. We’re excited to get started with another fun summer of learning and 
making friends while exploring the possibilities of robotics. Regardless of whether your child is an expert 
programmer/builder/designer or just getting started with robotics, we welcome all levels of familiarity. Our 
experienced instructors will ensure that we provide a safe environment for every camper; an environment in 
which they can learn and develop passions for the fields within robotics, such as design, mechanical engineering, 
electronics, and software programming. Please always feel free to reach out to our office, or to me personally, if 
you have any questions about the Cranbrook Schools Robotics Day Camp. 

Katie Bis 
Director, Robotics Day Camp 
Special and Summer Programs 
Cranbrook Schools 
P: 248.645.3674 
F: 248.645.7703 
summer@cranbrook.edu 
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